
From: South Carolina Recovery <no-reply@screcoverygrants.org>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 10/10/2016 7:41:01 PM
Subject: Procurement Disaster Assistance Teams for Hurricane Matthew Event

Good Evening All,

FEMA's Office of Chief Counsel has established a Procurement Disaster Assistance Team (PDAT) 
which is comprised of FEMA attorneys dedicated to assisting disaster assistance applicants in 
adhering to federal procurement standards. We currently have a PDAT in South Carolina who is 
ready to help subrecipients in dealing with procurement issues related to Hurricane Matthew. The 
team plans to be here for at least the two week and is prepared to give presentations providing an 
overview of the procurement standards imposed by federal regulations when procuring services and 
property. The presentation can also be tailored to address specific concerns and issues.

If you are interested in setting up a presentation or have any questions, please contact Danielle
Maynard at 803-667-2180 or dmaynard@emd.sc.gov. Thanks!

Thank You,
Allen Fountain
Public Assistance Officer
SC Emergency Management Division
2779 Fish Hatchery Road
West Columbia, SC 29172
(803) 413-5242
afountain@emd.sc.gov
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